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Flood Recovery Grants
Community Flood Recovery and Resilience Grants 
offer up to $5,000 to eligible nonprofits affected 
by the October 2022 Flood. Priority funding is given 
to recovery services, community initiatives, social 
events, and support for Aboriginal communities. 
Consult the Flood Recovery Team before applying. 
Available until funds run out or 31 December 2024. 
Visit our website for details and to apply.

Council Meeting - June
The next scheduled meeting of Council will be 
at 4.30pm on Wednesday 26 June 2024 at the 
Numurkah Presidents Room. This meeting will be 
open to the public as well as being live streamed 
on our Facebook page. Questions from the public 
must be submitted by 4.30pm the Monday prior 
to the meeting. Submitted questions will be 
responded to during Question Time of Council.

Draft Fair Access Policy & 
Action Plan
From 1 July, all Victorian councils need a 
community sport gender equitable access and use 
policy to promote fair opportunity and access to all 
local facilities.

Moira Shire Council has drafted a Fair Access 
Policy and Action Plan, aimed at encouraging more 
participation from women and girls in sports. 

Your feedback on the policy is important.

Have Your Say on the draft policy and action plan 
is available for review until Sunday 23 June on the 
Moira Matters website.

Or call council and speak with Recreation Team for 
assistance.

Yarrawonga West Drainage 
Master Plan
The Yarrawonga West Drainage Draft Master Plan 
addresses existing drainage issues and flooding, 
providing infrastructure solutions for future 
development within the catchment area. This 
draft plan aims to protect homes, businesses, and 
rural areas in Yarrawonga from severe flooding, 
especially during rare but significant storm events.

By creating this comprehensive plan, we aim 
to reduce the risk of flooding, improve drainage 
systems, and build a safer, more resilient 
Yarrawonga.

The draft master plan is open for review until 
Sunday, 30 June 2024. For more information and 
to share your thoughts, visit our online consultation 
at www.moiramatters.com.au.

Improving Your Payment 
Experience!
Starting 1 July 2024, Moira Shire Council will be 
transitioning to a new direct debit provider, Payble, to 
enhance your payment experience.

•	 Flexible Payment Options: Pay weekly, fortnightly, 
monthly, quarterly, or make a one-off payment. 

•	 Convenient Setup: Set and forget payments via 
bank account, credit, or debit card. 

•	 Payment Reminders: Receive SMS reminders 
before your payment is due. 

•	 Easy Updates: Easily update your information at 
any time. 

•	 Safe and Secure: Your payments are protected 
(IS27001 certified and PCI-DSS compliant).

There are no extra fees when you pay your rates with 
Payble. When you receive your 2024/2025 Valuation 
and Rate Notice simply scan the Payble QR code and 
sign up.

Don’t have a compatible phone for QR code - a 
website link will be available on Council’s website in 
the future for easy set up. 

Other payment options will still be available:
Telephone, In Person, Centrepay,      	

	 	 Australia Post, Online, Mail, 	
	 	   and BPay

Scan to
visit website


